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LOS ANGELES, Calif. - Wayne Lu, 53 of Torrance is in custody on charges of alleged workers' 
compensation fraud associated with an injury received during his employment with the U.S. Postal 
Service. Detectives from the California Department of Insurance, with the assistance of U.S. Postal 
Inspectors, arrested Lu on Tuesday, April 8 in Manhattan Beach. 

"Workers' compensation fraud is not a victimless crime," said Insurance Commissioner Dave Jones. 
"Fraudulent claims inflate premiums for all consumers and cast unnecessary doubt on workers that are 
truly injured and deserve timely treatment and rehabilitation." 

California Department of Insurance Detectives and United States Postal Service Office of Inspector 
General Special Agents conducted a joint investigation and learned that Lu was working as a massage 
therapist despite his claims of shoulder injury. Surveillance and undercover operations by Fraud 
Division Detectives proved that Lu was a working massage therapist and failed to report said 
employment or improvement of condition to the United States Department of Labor, the entity that 
handles workers' compensation for the U.S. Postal Service. 

Detectives from CDI's Fraud Division are currently part of a task force operated by the Office of 
Inspector General - Postal Inspection Unit, focused on investigating and arresting postal employees 
who are suspected of committing insurance fraud in the State of California. Wayne Lu is charged with 
one felony count of insurance fraud and the case will be prosecuted by the Los Angeles County District 
Attorney's Office. 

# # # 

Media Notes: 

Booking photo available  
One felony charge of insurance fraud, 500(b)(3)  
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###
 
The California Department of Insurance, established in 1868, is the largest consumer protection agency 
in California, regulating the $123 billion insurance marketplace. In 2013 the California Department of 
Insurance received more than 170,000 calls from consumers and helped recover over $63 million in 
claims and premiums. Please visit the Department of Insurance web site at www.insurance.ca.gov. 
Non-media inquiries should be directed to the Consumer Hotline at 800.927.HELP or 213.897.8921. 
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Telecommunications Devices for the Deaf (TDD), please dial 800.482.4833. 
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